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The primary concern is for the fish and other aquatic life and how the water rights 

transfer will affect them. 

Water rights transfer is for the convenience of the person requesting the transfer. 

How the transfer will affect all aquatic life is much more important than the 

convenience of people.  

Aquatic life has no control over their living conditions and must be protected and 

considered when making decisions that affect them. 


